Certified Public Accountants
Financial • Tax • Management Services

May 1, 2014

Steven V. King, Executive Director and Secretary Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission Attention: Records Center P.O. Box 47250
1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. SW Olympia, WA 98504-7250

Re:

WUTC v. Waste Control, Inc. Docket No. TG-140560 Temporary Fuel Surcharge

Dear Mr. King:

At Staff's request, this letter is transmitted to request withdrawal of the LSN filed of yesterday in this matter and seeks instead authorization of a temporary fuel surcharge in the above-captioned matter now under suspension. This fuel surcharge is a slight reduction to the previous approved surcharge.

Please contact us should you have any further questions on this filing.

Very truly yours,

GL BOOTH · JG DAVIS & ASSOCIATES, PLLC

Jacqueline G. Davis, CPA

cc: Steve Smith Jim Sells Dave Wiley